
 Instep’ s  french  students  with  

Mike  and  Daniel  from  CCW  in  

Cardiff  Bay 



The Cardiff  Bay 

Friday  the 11th  January 



 Cardiff  Bay  Scavenger  Hunt 



Team  with  Juline,  Amandine,  Steve  and  

Melina 



Juline Steve 

“Thank you very much for this week. I have really 
improved my English language with this stay. I 
enjoyed The Cardiff Bay and the restaurant as well. 
It was my first time in speed boat.”  Juline 

 

“You are a very good person.” Steve 

 



Melina 

“It was fine. I  have improved my English 
language. The courses were very well 
organised. Thank for this week.” Melina 

“I thank you for welcoming us with smiling and good mood. I 

loved the courses and thank you   Mike and Dr Glen 

Paterson.”  Amandine 





 Team  Yassine ,  Sofiane ,  

 

Mickael , Medhi  and….. 



...Tiffany 

“It was very fun. The training courses 
were very informative.” 
Tiffany 







Team  with   Elodie 

and   Thibault 

This week was fantastic. Thank you for 
this week. Thibault 
 

English courses were very interesting and 
informative. You are good tutors. I liked this 
week with you, the speed boat as well. 
Thank you. Elodie 
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The  Speed  Boat 



The End 


